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Shooting, Leaves One Hospitalized and Property Damaged 
 
On Sunday, January 24, 2021, Henrico Police were called to the 4600 block of Grand Ledge Court 
for the reports of a firearm violation – shots being fired in the area. Additional information led 
officers to an adult male victim who sustained injuries related to the shooting. He was treated and 
transported to an area hospital with critical injuries.   
 
At this time, Detectives would like to hear from community members in the area who may have 
seen or heard anything leading up to shots being fired.  These events may have transpired along 
the 4600 of Jennell Crescent Court. You may remain anonymous by calling 501-5000, 780-1000 
or submit a tip at www.p3tips.com. 
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